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  YouTube Herbert Toomey,2016-06-13 One of the
reasons why YouTube is so popular, aside from the
fact that you can watch or upload movies to the
YouTube site for free, is the fact that you can
rate, leave comments, or talk about YouTube videos
with other internet users. If you talk with
certain members enough you may end up developing a
close online friendship with them. Still, it is
advised that you keep the previously mentioned
safety tip in mind; do not give out any of your
personal information.
  The Unofficial Guide to Open Broadcaster
Software Paul William Richards,2019-05-22 Today
more than ever Open Broadcaster Software is being
recognized as a valuable video production tool in
the broadcast industry. OBS stands for Open
Broadcaster Software, and it is the most popular
free live-streaming software in the world. OBS is
an open-source-software application, and the
project is reviewed, maintained, and enhanced by a
community of volunteers. Anyone can use it for
free and also participate in its development using
Github, Dischord, or other online collaboration
tools. This guide has been written to compliment
an online OSB training course available on
Udemy.com. With this guide, the included online
course, downloadable materials and a complementary
audiobook, anyone interested in learning more
about OBS should be able to advance their skills
efficiently with these resources. The OBS suite is
a versatile tool for recording video and live
streaming. It can be used to record presentations,
screen-capture sessions, eSports gaming, and much
more. OBS can be used to capture and record video,
with a robust set of tools for processing audio as
well. OBS can eliminate the need for expensive
internal capture cards with the integration of the
NewTek(R) NDI(R), and it simplifies the process of
screen recording and online streaming.
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  Aneka Tools Video Downloader ,
  Indistractable Nir Eyal,2019-09-10
Indistractable provides a framework that will
deliver the focus you need to get results. —James
Clear, author of Atomic Habits If you value your
time, your focus, or your relationships, this book
is essential reading. I'm putting these ideas into
practice. —Jonathan Haidt, author of The Righteous
Mind National Bestseller Winner of the Outstanding
Works of Literature (OWL) Award Included in the
Top 5 Best Personal Development Books of the Year
by Audible Included in the Top 20 Best Business
and Leadership Books of the Year by Amazon
Featured in The Amazon Book Review Newsletter,
January 2020 Goodreads Best Science & Technology
of 2019 Finalist You sit down at your desk to work
on an important project, but a notification on
your phone interrupts your morning. Later, as
you're about to get back to work, a colleague taps
you on the shoulder to chat. At home, screens get
in the way of quality time with your family.
Another day goes by, and once again, your most
important personal and professional goals are put
on hold. What would be possible if you followed
through on your best intentions? What could you
accomplish if you could stay focused? What if you
had the power to become indistractable?
International bestselling author, former Stanford
lecturer, and behavioral design expert, Nir Eyal,
wrote Silicon Valley's handbook for making
technology habit-forming. Five years after
publishing Hooked, Eyal reveals distraction's
Achilles' heel in his groundbreaking new book. In
Indistractable, Eyal reveals the hidden psychology
driving us to distraction. He describes why
solving the problem is not as simple as swearing
off our devices: Abstinence is impractical and
often makes us want more. Eyal lays bare the
secret of finally doing what you say you will do
with a four-step, research-backed model.
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Indistractable reveals the key to getting the best
out of technology, without letting it get the best
of us. Inside, Eyal overturns conventional wisdom
and reveals: • Why distraction at work is a
symptom of a dysfunctional company culture—and how
to fix it • What really drives human behavior and
why time management is pain management • Why your
relationships (and your sex life) depend on you
becoming indistractable • How to raise
indistractable children in an increasingly
distracting world Empowering and optimistic,
Indistractable provides practical, novel
techniques to control your time and
attention—helping you live the life you really
want.
  The Making of Tomb Raider Daryl
Baxter,2021-12-20 Back in 1994 at the game company
‘CORE Design’ in Derby, Lara Croft was born.
Through eighteen months of pure hard work from the
team, Tomb Raider was released in 1996 and became
the success that we see today; taking part in the
mid-nineties celebrations of Brit-Pop and Girl
Power. This is the story of the team who were
involved in creating the first two games, then
leaving the series to a new team in 1998. Lara
Croft brought class, comedy, and a James Bondian
role to the game, dreamt up by Toby Gard and
helped to become a pitch with Paul Douglas. The
game was a gamble, but because everyone at the
company believed in it, it led to huge success for
everyone, except for Toby and Paul. ‘The Making of
Tomb Raider’ goes into detail of how Lara and the
games were born, alongside why Toby Gard and Paul
Douglas left before the sequel was released.
Throughout eleven chapters of countless
interviews, this book will tell you who was
responsible for creating the first two games; from
its levels, its music, the many voices of Lara
Croft, and much more. The team also reveals all
about the star of the second game; Winston the
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Butler, and how he came to be by Joss Charmet.
Over twenty people were interviewed for this
story; from the pitch for what would be Tomb
Raider, alongside the challenges along the way, up
until the release of Tomb Raider 2 in 1997...
  Digital Genesis Christopher Barnatt,2017-09-19
Digital Genesis charts the evolution of computing
and the rise of artificial intelligence. From
cloud AI services and autonomous robots, to 3D
printers and quantum processors, the book details
the latest digital technologies and predicts their
future development and implications. Late last
century the human race learnt how to enter
cyberspace. But in the 2020s the reverse will
happen, with computers, robots and AI set to
transform the physical world. Soon driverless
vehicles will rule our highways, while many
products will be manufactured in 'dark factories'
by smart machines. Some of tomorrow's most
sophisticated technologies may even be organically
grown using the latest digital science of
synthetic biology. Digital Genesis is written by
futurist Christopher Barnatt, who in his 1995 book
Cyber Business predicted the arrival of e-business
and online social networks. Over 20 years later,
he looks ahead to the Cognitive Computing Age, and
beyond that to the era of 'cyborg fusion' in which
the future of computing will become the future of
ourselves.
  Make Time Jake Knapp,John Zeratsky,2018-09-25
From the New York Times bestselling authors of
Sprint comes “a unique and engaging read about a
proven habit framework [that] readers can apply to
each day” (Insider, Best Books to Form New
Habits). “If you want to achieve more (without
going nuts), read this book.”—Charles Duhigg,
author of The Power of Habit Nobody ever looked at
an empty calendar and said, The best way to spend
this time is by cramming it full of meetings! or
got to work in the morning and thought, Today I'll
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spend hours on Facebook! Yet that's exactly what
we do. Why? In a world where information refreshes
endlessly and the workday feels like a race to
react to other people's priorities faster,
frazzled and distracted has become our default
position. But what if the exhaustion of constant
busyness wasn't mandatory? What if you could step
off the hamster wheel and start taking control of
your time and attention? That's what this book is
about. As creators of Google Ventures' renowned
design sprint, Jake and John have helped hundreds
of teams solve important problems by changing how
they work. Building on the success of these
sprints and their experience designing ubiquitous
tech products from Gmail to YouTube, they spent
years experimenting with their own habits and
routines, looking for ways to help people optimize
their energy, focus, and time. Now they've
packaged the most effective tactics into a four-
step daily framework that anyone can use to
systematically design their days. Make Time is not
a one-size-fits-all formula. Instead, it offers a
customizable menu of bite-size tips and strategies
that can be tailored to individual habits and
lifestyles. Make Time isn't about productivity, or
checking off more to-dos. Nor does it propose
unrealistic solutions like throwing out your
smartphone or swearing off social media. Making
time isn't about radically overhauling your
lifestyle; it's about making small shifts in your
environment to liberate yourself from constant
busyness and distraction. A must-read for anyone
who has ever thought, If only there were more
hours in the day..., Make Time will help you stop
passively reacting to the demands of the modern
world and start intentionally making time for the
things that matter.
  Automate the Boring Stuff with Python, 2nd
Edition Al Sweigart,2019-11-12 Learn how to code
while you write programs that effortlessly perform
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useful feats of automation! The second edition of
this international fan favorite includes a brand-
new chapter on input validation, Gmail and Google
Sheets automations, tips for updating CSV files,
and more. If you've ever spent hours renaming
files or updating spreadsheet cells, you know how
tedious tasks like these can be. But what if you
could have your computer do them for you? Automate
the Boring Stuff with Python, 2nd Edition teaches
even the technically uninclined how to write
programs that do in minutes what would take hours
to do by hand—no prior coding experience required!
This new, fully revised edition of Al Sweigart’s
bestselling Pythonic classic, Automate the Boring
Stuff with Python, covers all the basics of Python
3 while exploring its rich library of modules for
performing specific tasks, like scraping data off
the Web, filling out forms, renaming files,
organizing folders, sending email responses, and
merging, splitting, or encrypting PDFs. There’s
also a brand-new chapter on input validation,
tutorials on automating Gmail and Google Sheets,
tips on automatically updating CSV files, and
other recent feats of automations that improve
your efficiency. Detailed, step-by-step
instructions walk you through each program,
allowing you to create useful tools as you build
out your programming skills, and updated practice
projects at the end of each chapter challenge you
to improve those programs and use your newfound
skills to automate similar tasks. Boring tasks no
longer have to take to get through—and neither
does learning Python!
  User Stories Applied Mike Cohn,2004-03-01
Thoroughly reviewed and eagerly anticipated by the
agile community, User Stories Applied offers a
requirements process that saves time, eliminates
rework, and leads directly to better software. The
best way to build software that meets users' needs
is to begin with user stories: simple, clear,
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brief descriptions of functionality that will be
valuable to real users. In User Stories Applied,
Mike Cohn provides you with a front-to-back
blueprint for writing these user stories and
weaving them into your development lifecycle.
You'll learn what makes a great user story, and
what makes a bad one. You'll discover practical
ways to gather user stories, even when you can't
speak with your users. Then, once you've compiled
your user stories, Cohn shows how to organize
them, prioritize them, and use them for planning,
management, and testing. User role modeling:
understanding what users have in common, and where
they differ Gathering stories: user interviewing,
questionnaires, observation, and workshops Working
with managers, trainers, salespeople and other
proxies Writing user stories for acceptance
testing Using stories to prioritize, set
schedules, and estimate release costs Includes
end-of-chapter practice questions and exercises
User Stories Applied will be invaluable to every
software developer, tester, analyst, and manager
working with any agile method: XP, Scrum... or
even your own home-grown approach.
  The Writer's Diet Helen Sword,2016-05-02 This
book offers an easy-to-follow set of writing
principles. For example, use active verbs whenever
possible, favour concrete language over vague
abstractions, avoid long strings of prepositional
phrases, employ adjectives and adverbs only when
they contribute something new to the meaning of a
sentence and reduce your dependence on the waste
words: 'it', 'this', 'that' and 'there'. The
author also shows these rules in action through
examples from famous authors such as Shakespeare
and Emily Dickinson. The book includes a test to
help you assess your own writing and get advice on
problem areas.
  Free Opensource Video Editor for Beginner &
Youtube Creator Muhammad Vandestra,2018 Complete
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list free and opensource video editor software
available on Windows, Mac and Linux. For indie
movie maker, youtube creator, college student and
beginner.
  The World Book Encyclopedia ,2002 An
encyclopedia designed especially to meet the needs
of elementary, junior high, and senior high school
students.
  How to Make Money Online with YouTube
Bri,2015-04-29 YouTube has become a hot spot for
businesses looking to make money on the internet.
From small businesses seeking extra income from
affiliate marketing to big enterprises trying to
increase brand exposure, there is so much to gain
from this video sharing platform. The truth,
however, is that making money on YouTube isn't
that easy. You'll need to be very dedicated and
learn how to make captivating content. More
importantly, you'll need to learn how to make
money from your videos. The book is designed to
help you understand the opportunities available on
YouTube and provide you with the tools necessary
to start making your own money creating and
sharing videos on YouTube.
  Oxford English Dictionary John A.
Simpson,2002-04-18 The Oxford English Dictionary
is the internationally recognized authority on the
evolution of the English language from 1150 to the
present day. The Dictionary defines over 500,000
words, making it an unsurpassed guide to the
meaning, pronunciation, and history of the English
language. This new upgrade version of The Oxford
English Dictionary Second Edition on CD-ROM offers
unparalleled access to the world's most important
reference work for the English language. The text
of this version has been augmented with the
inclusion of the Oxford English Dictionary
Additions Series (Volumes 1-3), published in 1993
and 1997, the Bibliography to the Second Edition,
and other ancillary material. System requirements:
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PC with minimum 200 MHz Pentium-class processor;
32 MB RAM (64 MB recommended); 16-speed CD-ROM
drive (32-speed recommended); Windows 95, 98, Me,
NT, 200, or XP (Local administrator rights are
required to install and open the OED for the first
time on a PC running Windows NT 4 and to install
and run the OED on Windows 2000 and XP); 1.1 GB
hard disk space to run the OED from the CD-ROM and
1.7 GB to install the CD-ROM to the hard disk:
SVGA monitor: 800 x 600 pixels: 16-bit (64k, high
color) setting recommended. Please note: for the
upgrade, installation requires the use of the OED
CD-ROM v2.0.
  Youtube King Lara Tyson,2014-10-12 Two free
video editing tools will be discussed in this
book: Windows Movie Maker Live software (which
comes with Windows operating system or could be
downloaded-updated for free) and an online video
editing service from Animoto.com. Free Mac video
editors will be reviewed too.
  Making YouTube Videos Nick Willoughby,2019-09-06
Everything kids need to create and star in their
own video! YouTube has won the hearts, minds, and
eyes of kids around the globe. Young people
everywhere are making their mark on this popular
platform—some of them even gaining massive
followings, worldwide recognition, and the
paychecks that come along with it. While lots of
youngsters are happy to be spectators, others are
hungry to create and star in YouTube content of
their own—and this book shows them how. Written
for kids in a language they can understand, this
book helps budding filmmakers and producers create
their own videos—no matter the subject. It offers
creators the insight on how to plan and shoot
quality videos, install and use video editing
tools, and post the final product to YouTube.
Apply tricks that pro filmmakers use for better
shots, lighting, and sound Edit your video, add
transitions, insert a soundtrack, and spice things
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up with effects Shoot and share your video gaming
exploits Share finished videos with family,
friends, and the world For any kid interested in
joining the YouTube revolution, this book is the
perfect place to start!
  How to Write Your First Book Stefanie
Newell,2016-11-24 Calling all aspiring writers,
speakers, coaches, experts, entrepreneurs,
business professionals or anyone considering
writing a book for the first time... If the
thought of writing a book has been confusing for
you in the past, then here's the simplest strategy
for writing your first book and ensuring you're a
successful author! Do you have a book idea that
you've wanted to write for a while but were
confused on the steps? Are you overwhelmed by all
of the books on writing, publishing and marketing?
With a proven formula for success How to Write
Your First Book will help you to write better and
to understand the fundamentals of writing your
first book no matter your writing level or
ability. If you are motivated to take your career
to the next level or simply want to publish the
fiction idea that's been floating around in your
mind, the simple and easy to use formula called
the W.R.I.T.E. method will help you to accomplish
your goal of becoming a published author. Whether
you are a new author hoping to find success with
your very first book or a professional using it to
brand your business, this formula works! The fact
of the matter is a well-written book does not
always guarantee success. With the W.R.I.T.E.
method, you are given the tools you need to
attract your audience and make a consistent
passive income from your books so that you can
write for a living. In this book, all of the
questions you didn't even know you had will be
answered. You'll learn: - The formula for writing
a book that ensures success! - How to research
your book idea to determine if it's profitable
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before you write the book! - How to choose between
traditional or self-publishing based on your time,
writing goals and budget! - How to write
specifically for your target audience so that you
can sell more books! - How to create a book title,
cover, and book description that will garner you
massive sales! - What to consider with respects to
your very first book launch and while creating an
author platform! - And much more! Perfect Gift
Idea For Writers! It doesn't matter if you are
looking to write great fiction or an inspiring
non-fiction book, whether you choose to self-
publish or traditionally publish, this book will
be of value to you! If you've been waiting to
write a bestseller because you just didn't know
how to get started, look no further! This step-by-
step guide places you on the path to success! Buy
How to Write Your First Book today and be one step
closer to becoming a published author in 2017!
Stefanie is an expert in her field and that shows
through in her writing. I have been writing for
quite some time, but this book gave me information
I didn't know anything about. This is definitely a
must for anyone thinking about writing a book for
publication. - Sarah S.
  How to Make a Video on YouTube M. Usman,John
Davidson,2016-04-18 Table of Contents Preface
Chapter 1: Come up with an Idea Vlogs Reviews
Comedy Tutorials Chapter 2: Tools You Need
Camcorder Phone Webcam Dedicated camcorder Audio
Storage A Good Computer Headphones Chapter 3:
Introduction to Lighting Make your videos during
the day Shoot from different angles Play with
different settings Recording in Artificial Light
Key light Fill light Backlight Chapter 4: Tips on
Recording Your Voices Speak clearly Speak loudly
Mic must be close to the subject Close windows and
doors Record when people are in bed Chapter 5:
Tips to Enhance Your Video Have a tripod Stay away
from digital zoom Use wide shots sparingly Shoot
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from different angles Pay attention to the
background Have enough storage Have spare
batteries Chapter 6: Introduction to Editing A
computer Software Take multiple shots Shots should
not be too long or too short Add effects
necessarily Add an intro and ending Chapter 7:
Uploading a Video to YouTube Chapter 8: Promoting
Your Video Title, description, and tags are
important Use social media Ask People to share,
like, and comment Ask bloggers to share your video
Encourage people to subscribe to your channel Make
lots of videos Make a blog post about the video
Hire a YouTube marketer Chapter 9: Making Money
with YouTube Promote Your Products Do Affiliate
Marketing Make Money with Ads Find a Sponsor Use
YouTube to Get Traffic to Your Website Conclusion
References About the Author Publisher Preface It's
normal to have doubts on whether your videos are
worth showing to other people, let alone if you
should upload them to YouTube. However, the truth
is that there are no rules as to what makes a good
video. If you enjoy watching it, then there is a
good chance that others will also find it
entertaining. But, YouTube is not just there so
you can upload videos to entertain people. You can
also use it to promote your website, promote a
certain product, educate people, etc. Making it
even better, the number of YouTube users has grown
tremendously in recent years. For you, this is an
opportunity to get your videos watched by a lot of
people. Statistics show that YouTube gets 1
billion unique users every month. In this book,
you will learn the steps you need to follow when
you want to make a YouTube video. I will give you
tips on how you can have better pictures as well
as sounds. If you will be doing some editing, the
book also has tips on that. You will also find
info on promotion, making money with YouTube,
lighting, and more. So without wasting any more
time, let's get started. Millions are eagerly
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waiting to see your video.
  Python for Everybody Charles R.
Severance,2016-04-09 Python for Everybody is
designed to introduce students to programming and
software development through the lens of exploring
data. You can think of the Python programming
language as your tool to solve data problems that
are beyond the capability of a spreadsheet.Python
is an easy to use and easy to learn programming
language that is freely available on Macintosh,
Windows, or Linux computers. So once you learn
Python you can use it for the rest of your career
without needing to purchase any software.This book
uses the Python 3 language. The earlier Python 2
version of this book is titled Python for
Informatics: Exploring Information.There are free
downloadable electronic copies of this book in
various formats and supporting materials for the
book at www.pythonlearn.com. The course materials
are available to you under a Creative Commons
License so you can adapt them to teach your own
Python course.
  Universal Design for Learning Anne Meyer,David
Gordon,David H. Rose,2015-12 Anne Meyer and David
Rose, who first laid out the principles of UDL,
provide an ambitious, engaging discussion of new
research and best practices. This book gives the
UDL field an essential and authoritative learning
resource for the coming years. In the 1990s, Anne
Meyer, David Rose, and their colleagues at CAST
introduced Universal Design for Learning (UDL) as
a framework to improve teaching and learning in
the digital age, sparking an international reform
movement. Now Meyer and Rose return with Universal
Design for Learning: Theory and Practice, an up-
to-date multimedia online book (with print and e-
book options) that leverages more than a decade of
research and implementation. This is the first
significant new statement on UDL since 2002, an
ambitious, engaging exploration of ideas and best
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practices that provides the growing UDL field with
an essential and authoritative learning resource
for the coming years. This new work includes
contributions from CAST's research and
implementation teams as well as from many of
CAST's collaborators in schools, universities, and
research settings. Readers are invited to
contribute ideas, perspectives, and examples from
their own practice in an online community of
practice. --
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